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10 June 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Leavers’ Picnic – Friday, 28 June 2024 
 
On Friday, 28 June 2024 from 11:00-13:00 we will be holding a picnic for our senior leavers, to 
celebrate their time here at Manor Green School and to mark the occasion of their leaving and 
commencing the next stage in their life adventure.   As a parent/carer of a leaver/potential leaver, you 
are invited to attend. 
 
We ask that you bring your own picnic and provide a picnic lunch for your child unless they are entitled 
to free school meals. If this is the case, the school will provide a picnic lunch for them. Please 
remember, that we are a nut free school. 
 
Given that the picnic will be taking place outdoors, we are extending this invite to everyone in your 
household. If, on the day, the weather is poor, we will move the event indoors and ask that only one 
person attends in addition to the student (total of two per household).   
 
Could you please confirm your attendance and number attending by responding to me at: 
sharon@manorgreenschool.co.uk or by calling 01628 513800, extension 6004. 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

 Yours sincerely  
 
  

 
 
 
Sharon Glover 
PA to Headteacher 
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